
85.12.31

DOMESTIC         300 g

WILSON

GARDEN SULPHUR

FUNGICIDE/MITICIDE

Spray or Dust

FOR FLOWERS, FRUITS, VEGETABLES
AND FOR ACIDIFICATION OF SOIL

REG. NO. 17546 P.C.P. ACT

Guaranteed Minimum Analysis:

Sulphur (S) 92%
Neutralizing Value 100%

(CaC03 Equivalent)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Controls Powdery Mildew, Rust, Black Spot,
Scab, Black Knot and certain mites.

How To Use:  May be dusted directly onto plants or bulbs, or may
be mixed with water for spray application.

Mixing:  Add 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) to each litre of water and
mix thoroughly.  Agitate the mixture while spraying to avoid
settling. 

NOTE:  15 mL weighs approximately 10 grams.

SOIL AMENDMENT:  To acidulate soil for acid loving plants, work
in 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) per square metre around the plants 5
cm deep.  Treat heavy clay soils in the fall and work in 15 cm



deep.

APPLES, PEARS:  Powdery Mildew, Scab and Mites.  Apply from green
tip to first cover spray.  Reduce rate to one half for subsequent
sprays.  Do not use on Anjou or Comice pears.

CHERRY (sweet and sour):  Brown Rot, Leaf Spot, Powdery Mildew,
Mites.  Apply in scheduled protective spray program from bloom to
harvest.

GRAPES AND STRAWBERRIES:  Powdery Mildew.  Apply at first sign of
mildew and repeat every ten days if necessary.  Do not use on
Concord grapes or other sensitive varieties.

PEACHES AND PLUMS:  Brown Rot, Leaf Spot and Black Knot.

CURRANTS AND GOOSEBERRIES:  Powdery Mildew, Rust.  Apply before
earliest blossoms and continue through harvest.

BEANS, PEAS:  Powdery Mildew, Rust.  Spray or dust on appearance
of disease and repeat at 7 to 10 day intervals as necessary.

TOMATO:  Russet Mites.  Spray or dust when the fruit begins to
set.

ROSES, FLOWERS, ORNAMENTALS:  Rust, Powdery Mildew, Black Spot,
Mites.  Dust or spray every 7 to 10 days through the season.

PREHARVEST INTERVAL:  May be used up to one day before harvest on
all crops except grapes for wine which require a 21 day interval.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not apply at
temperatures 24'C or higher.  Do not apply to cucumbers, melon
and squash.  Do not apply within 30 days of oil sprays.  Avoid
breathing spray dust or mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes, and
clothing.  Do not contaminate feed, food or any body of water. 
Wash thoroughly after use and before eating, drinking or smoking. 
Store in a dry ventilated place.  Dispose of empty container with
regular garbage.

FIRST AID:  May cause irritation to skin or eyes.  If on skin,
wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with
water for 5 to 10 minutes and obtain medical attention.  If
swallowed, give patient 1 or 2 glasses of water and induce
vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat.  Obtain medical
attention.  Do not try to cause vomiting if the patient is
unconscious.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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